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Solano County is seeking community input 

on the conceptual plans for the William J. 

Carroll Government Center project on the 

corner of Monte Vista Avenue and Brown 

Street in Vacaville.

The presentation will outline preliminary 

concepts for the proposed project, and the 

community is encouraged to provide 

information to help shape the design of the 

development and the location of the building on the 

site. 

Representatives from Solano County, City of Vacaville 

and the Sacramento planning firm Kitchell CEM will 

present information, facilitate a discussion with 

interested members of the public and to answer questions at 

this early stage of project development.

For more information on the forum, call Kanon Artiche, 

Solano County Architect, or James Bezek, Associate County 

Architect, at

(707) 784-7908.
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